
Queensland
Competition
Authority

File Ref: 1352606 

14 February 2019

Mr Neil Buckley
General Manager, Access Revenue 
Queensland Rail 
Level 14, Rail Centre 1 
305 Edward Street 
Brisbane Qld 4001

Dear Mr Buckley

QR cost allocation manual amendment—approval

On 25 January 2019, Queensland Rail submitted amendments to the cost allocation manual to the Queensland 
Competition Authority for approval. The main changes were to reduce the standard cost allocator for the Mount 
Isa region from 12.0 per cent to 11.5 per cent of network wide cost items, and increase the allocator for the West 
Moreton region from 6.5 per cent to 7.0 per cent of network wide cost items.

On 14 February 2019, the QCA approved Queensland Rail's amended cost allocation manual for preparing its 
2018-19 regulatory accounts.

We will publish this letter on the QCA website for stakeholders' information.

Yours sincerely

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer

Level 27,145 Ann Street, Brisbane Q 4000 
GPO Box 2257, Brisbane Q 4001 
Tel (07) 3222 0555 
www.qca.org.au
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